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To:
          Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy






Date:          December 20, 2010
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· The last day of school is Thursday, December 23rd.   It is a half day for students and dismissal time is 11:25 p.m.
· Reminder:  Snow pants are required on the playground.
· The Choir will be singing at Mount St. Joseph at 10:30 and the Senior Citizens Home at 11:00 tomorrow.  Please wear your choir outfits.  Parents are invited to attend.  The Choir is welcome to make cards at home to pass out to the Seniors when they visit.
· The Lost and Found box is filling up. Please stop by the school to see if your son/daughter has any items in it. 
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